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What we’ve been up to 

We’ve had a very busy half term here at Under 

5’s. The children have loved explouring our 

topic of ‘On The Farm’. We have looked at lots 

of books relating to this such as ‘What The 

LadyBird Heard’, ‘The Little Red Hen’, ‘A 

Squash And A Squeeze’ and ‘Farmer Duck’. 

We have enjoyed playing with the farm set and 

the tractors. Due to the lovely weather we have 

had, we’ve been able to spend lots of time 

outside. We have enjoyed building with the big 

blocks, playing in the water tray, making 

excellent sandcastles, digging in the soil and 

making lots of noise with the musical 

instruments. The school leavers have started 

learning sounds in phonics, so far we have 

learnt s, a & t. Its hard to belive that we only 

have one more half term left of the school year! 

Our theme for the next half term is People Who 

Help Us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mud Kitchen  

With the help of Brad (our caretaker) we have 

been able to finally fully set up our mud kitchen 

are. As we expected, this has become very 

popular and we have both been served lots of 

mud pies and cakes! 

We are on the look out for old kitchen utensils 

for the chidren to use in the mud kitchen. If you 

have any that you no longer need then we 

would be more than happy to take them off 

your hands! 

 

Sunhats and Suncream  

As the weather has been warmer recently (and 

we hope it continues..!) please make sure that 

you child/ren comes to Pre-school with 

a named hat and 

suncream.  
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Lost Property  

We’ve had these pair of shorts handed to us. 

If they are yours then let us know and we shall 

return them to you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you help us? 

As mentioned our theme for the next half term 

is ‘People Who Help Us’. If your job falls into 

this and you are willing to come in and 

talk/show us then please come and speak to 

us.  

 

Tapestry  

Just a reminder that you are able to add your 

own pictures to Tapestry. We’d love to see 

what you get up to outside of Pre-School. This 

could be somewhere that you’ve been, a trip 

to the park or even what you get up to at home. 

The children always enjoy sharing their 

pictures with friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gate 

When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates  

 

 

JUNE 2025 

Mon 2nd - School re-opens 

Tues 3rd – New Reception intake Evening 

6pm-7pm. 

Monday 9th – Wed 11th – New 

Reception home visits from Class 

teacher’s and TA’s 

Fri 20th – Sports day 2pm 

Mon 23rd – Back up sports day 2pm 

Sat 21st – Cluster Family Learning Day @ 

AHS 

Tues 24th – New Reception stay and play 

session 9am-10.30am (Parents welcome 

from 10am.)  

Wed 25th – New Reception stay and 

play session 9am-10.30am 

Thurs 26th – New Reception stay and 

play session 9am-12noon 

 


